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I OPPOSE [SB 1580] WITH EXTREME PREJUDICE. 

 

Taken from the Text of [SB1580], '...(3)(a) The task force shall ensure equity and 

accessibility in Oregon’s developing 

psilocybin services. 

(b) The task force shall study and make findings and recommendations regarding at 

least: 

(A) Barriers that people of color and people who are low-income may face in 

establishing 

a psilocybin-related business; 

(B) Barriers to retaining culturally specific psilocybin service facilitators and entering a 

licensure training program; 

(C) Barriers that people of color and people who are low-income may face in 

accessing 

psilocybin services;..." 

 

Another attempt at codifying 'systemic racism' into Oregon Law and thereby rejecting 

'equal treatment under the law' for everyone. 

 

It is well established The State of Oregon is a 'Drug Cartel'. Psilocybin is now added 

to the growing menu of drugs to alter the human mind available for consumption. 

Personally, I am waiting for peyote and really good LSD to show up (along with free 

Jimi Hendrix and really good-neck-bobbing Motown music) from the next 'Task 

Force'. 

When will additional funding for psilocybin drug addiction rehabilitation show up? 

Who is going to pay for the rehabilitation services? 

 

David S. Wall 

Mr. Oregon Concurs-I'd like free Crosby, Stills, Nash and Young music with my hit of 

psilocybin. 

 


